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The Jamiat has received complaints regarding 

unscrupulous individuals fraudulently collecting 

for Qurbani. Regrettably, it has become quite 

common for people abuse Islamic obligations 

for the purpose of self enrichment.

The Muslim public is cautioned to be careful 

with whom they entrust their Qurbani money. 

It is safer to pay extra and entrust our Qurbani 

to reliable individuals and organizations, rather 

than hear the news that your Qurbani money 

has been misused.

It is your duty to establish the credibility and 

reliability of the people you depute (make 

Wakeel) to carry out your Qurbani.
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